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I support this bill, because utilities are already so high. My parents from California 

were appalled by how costly the utilities were here. If utilities continue to go up 

(alongside the cost of other basic needs, like housing and food) I simply won’t be 

able to live here anymore, and will have to move elsewhere. I’m already hardly home 

because I work so much to scrape by. I don’t want major companies that can afford 

to pay for their electricity usage getting a reduced or even free pass and that cost 

being added onto my bill.  


